
SYNOPSIS OF SIGNIFICANT MOTIONS 
MARINE ADVISORY BOARD MEETING 

THURSDAY DECEMBER 2, 2010  
CITY HALL – 7:00 PM 

CITY COMMISSION CONFERENCE ROOM – EIGHTH FLOOR 
100 NORTH ANDREWS AVENUE 

 
The following is a synopsis of the significant motions made at the Marine Advisory Board meeting of 
December 2, 2010, (minutes attached) that were specifically adopted as recommendations to the City 
Commission: 
 
 
New Business – FWC Proposed Manatee Restrictions (not on agenda) 
 
 
Motion made by Mr. Tilbrook, seconded by Mr. Ressing, to send a communication to the City Commission 
that we are concerned about the additional regulations and potential negative impact on the boating 
community proposed by the Florida Wildlife Commission, and that we have agendaed an item for our January 
meeting to consider a recommendation on a City position on the new regulations.  
 
In a voice vote, the motion passed unanimously. 
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VI. Application-Water Taxi License-Riverfront Cruise and Anticipation Yacht Charters, LLC 
 
Motion made by Mr. Ross, seconded by Mr. Ressing, to approve the vessel named Riverfront Cruises I, a 55 
ft. sea taxi/catamaran, and disapprove the second vessel named Anticipation V, and that the vessel named 
Riverfront Cruises I is to retain its current colors and identification.  
 
In a roll call vote, the motion failed (5-7). 
 
Motion made by Mr. Adams, seconded by Mr.Guardabassi, to approve the Application. 
 
In a roll call vote, the motion failed (1-11) 
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 ____________________________________ 
Andrew Cuba, Manager of Marine Facilities 
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